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15 July 2022 

 

For the Attention of Parents and Carers 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Extreme Heat Plan – Monday, 18 and Tuesday, 19 July  

 

You will be aware that the UK is predicted to have a heat wave at the start of next week with 

temperatures rising to the high 30 degrees.  In order to make these two days as comfortable and safe 

as possible we have put in place some temporary arrangements, detailed below.  Unfortunately, one 

of the mitigations is to postpone the rewards trips that were taking place next week.  These will now 

take place in September and further information will be shared in due course. 

 

 The Rewards trips to Twycross Zoo on Monday and Tuesday have been postponed until  

 September 

 It is strongly recommended that students do not wear blazers or ties to school 

 Students should wear loose fitting clothing, in line with school uniform (white shirt, black 

trousers/shorts) 

 Students can wear shorts other than the usual black tailored shorts, but they must be appropriate    

for school. If students wear shorts they need to use suncream on their legs  

 The field will be closed at break and lunch time  

 PE lessons will take place indoors and will be appropriate to the temperature  

 Students should use suncream on any exposed areas of skin 

 Students should wear a hat or cap when they are outdoors  

 Please send students in with a full water bottle; they will be allowed to refill at any point during 

the day and jugs of water and squash will be available all day  

 Please ensure that your child has had breakfast before attending school. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

With very best wishes. 

 
JASSA PANESAR 

Headteacher      
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